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 A New Year Salute  
To Our  
Friends & Customers! 

Each of us here wants to 
thank you for being a valued SiteVision client! 
 
As we begin a new year, we pause and salute you – our 
valued customers! Thanks to you, we continue to enjoy 
healthy growth - enabling us to expand our 
development and hosting offerings, as well as the 
critical infrastructure necessary to keep pace with the 
rapid growth of internet and business enterprise 
demands. 
 

Suggestion Box 
 
We’d love to hear from you! 

 
We are constantly striving to improve and add to the 
physical and service aspects of our hosting and 
development units.  
 
Do you have any suggestions for: 
 

 Newsletter content you would like to see? 

 Whether you are satisfied with your SiteVision 
account? 

 Whether you are satisfied with your SiteVision 
support? 

 SiteVision services that you would like to see? 

 Anything else that may be one your mind! 
 
We welcome your comments or suggestions here 

We also understand that defining your web 
project can be easier said than done. We’re 
happy to discuss and review your particular 
need without obligation   Call or email us.   

 

 

 

Happy New Year!  
We will resume our regular newsletter with the 

February, 2011 Issue. 
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